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Announcement
Athens, 29 June 2015 – ‘Especially the issue of health should be left out of next days’ political fever and the cynicism of those who find opportunity to gain from the long agony of Greek citizens.

SFEE representing subsidiaries of multinational and Greek companies clearly states that we will not be part of the divisive logic.

As a single force, the member companies of SFEE remaining committed to their ethical obligation towards Greek citizens and the country, assure that there is the same adequacy of medicines predated the announcement of the referendum. And from our part we make sure the supply chain is regularly supplied, inviting everyone to do the same. We are in constant cooperation with the Ministry of Health to deal with any malfunctions.

***

For further information you may contact Ms Natalia Toubanaki, SFEE Communications Director, email: natalia.toubanaki@sfee.gr, tel. 6947936708, 210 6821040
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